
BRONX COMMUNITY BOARD NO.8  

MINUTES OF THE YOUTH COMMITTEE MEETING 

Held on April 26, 2017 at 

Community Board No.8 Office 

5676 Riverdale Avenue Suite 100 

Bronx, New York  

 

 PRESENT:  Lamont. Parker - Youth Chairperson 

                     Karizma Funnye - Kingsbridge Heights Community Center 

          Lisa Hernoon - Riverdale Press 

                     Rita Pochter Lowe - Community Board Member 

                     James Santiago - Community Board Member 

                     Daniella Fuchs - Community Board Member 

                     Judith Green - Community Board Education Committee Member 

 

Meeting Commenced at 1:05pm 

 

Minutes for March were approved. 

 

Youth Chair Report- The Yankee Award winners will be announced at the May 9 Board  

meeting.  The Knights Flag Football League kicked off on Saturday, April 29. Details about  

the signups will be available at the next meeting. 

 

The Chair is currently working on some dates for the Van Courtland Annual Golf Event set  

for June.  Everyone will be kept updated. 

 

Updates on the Centers - Kingsbridge Heights Community Center programs are all doing  

well. The Kingsbridge Heights Community Center will be hosting the Bronx Community  

Board No. 8’s, 5th Annual Youth Poetry Slam on Thursday, May 4 from 6:30pm to 8:30pm! 

Signup is currently going on now. See attached flyer and share with the centers. The center is 

also having its Annual Neighborhood Festival this Saturday, May 6 from 11am to 4pm.  

Come join us!! For more information, contact Sadie Mahoney at (718) 884-0700 ext. 186 or 

email at smahoney@khcc-nyc.org 

 

The May meeting is going to be held on Thursday May 4 at the Kingsbridge Heights  

Community Center since the Poetry Slam will be held that day.  For actual time, contact 

Lamont Parker, Youth Chair. 

Meeting was adjourned at 2:05pm  


